@ Oneida Health

exceptional care... always

March 8, 2022

Dear Family Member,

Just wanted to give you a quick COVID update for the Extended Care Facility. We tested all our
residents yesterday and identified two more positive COVID cases. We are currently testing all
staff today. We have three active positive residents total and only one staff member out due to a
positive result. Most positive cases have experienced mild cold symptoms and have recovered
well.

Unfortunately, these last few days we have been battling a gastro intestinal virus (stomach bug).
Many residents and employees have been experiencing vomiting and/or diarrhea. At this time |
discourage you from visiting in-person. This is not something you want to share with your
family at home. As always remember to wear your masks and wash your hands frequently to
help us reduce the spread of infection.

Sincerely,

Fortunato Scerbo 111

Administrator



